
From: Schwarz, Paul
To: Robert Chesson (Robert.Chesson@state.co.us)
Cc: Hamilton, V. Scott; Felman, Moe; Schicktanz, Ed; Schneider, Paul; Dinkel, Mike; Chase, Charles
Subject: Kerr-McGee Spreadfields
Date: Wednesday, September 25, 2013 10:24:27 AM

Bob,
 
As a follow up to the voicemail I left you this morning, a few of the spreadfield we are actively taking
water-based drill cuttings to are not going be able to be spread in the given ten days per Rule
907.d.(3)B.ii. We were not able to spread these locations due to the muddy conditions from the
stormwater, which caused severe flooding in Weld County. All of the piled cuttings remained on our
spreadfields. The locations that are not going to be able to spread in the given ten days are:
 

·         Kerr-McGee Drilling Fluid Management Facility – SW Sec. 34-T3N-R66W – Will spread once
we are completed at the NRC spreadfield.

·         Moser Farms Dairy – SW Sec. 28-T3N-R65W – Starting to spread 09/25/13.
·         Miller Farms East -  ENW and ESW Sec. 24-T3N-R66W – Started spreading 09/24/13.
·         NRC Section 8, North – SW Sec. 8-T1N-R67W. – Will begin spreading Friday, 09/27/13.

 
The dates noted above are weather permitting. If we have another storm, these dates could be
pushed back. Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
 
Paul Schwarz
EHS Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corp.
Office: 970-339-1452
Cell: 970-573-0298
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